l Drawer 111 Waukon, Iowa 52172
Telephone (319) 568-3476

September 28, 1970

Mr. Bill Nittler
4590 S. Julian St.
Englewood, Colo. 80110

Dear Sir:

We are pleased to acknowledge, and to verify
that you correctly heard, and logged, our program
on the morning of September 21, 1970,

The fact that you took the time to write us
is flattering. We thank you for your interest,
please keap 1istening‘ P .

Yours truly, -i

9»44/ R,

David H., Hogendorn
Station Mgr.

DHH/mo'

Serving Northeast Iowa, Southeast Minnesota and Southwest Wisconsin



